
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 

01/07/2021 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
‘Southern Gulf helps landholders get to Longreach’ 

 

Southern Gulf NRM are proud to announce an offer of financial support for 
landholders to attend the 2021 ‘NRM in the Rangelands’ conference, to be held later 
in the year.  

The Rangelands region encompasses nearly 80% of Australia’s interior, housing a 
myriad of varied terrain. Vital to all these differing landscape types is water, a source 
which has been a scarce commodity during the recent drought conditions. 

The conference, which runs from October 5th – 8th, in Longreach Qld, has a lineup of 
key note speakers, panel discussions and practical demonstrations which focus 
strongly on the collaboration and sharing of innovative and exciting ideas that are to 
improve future drought resilience for the community and the environment.   

Southern Gulf NRM are passionate about ensuring this type of knowledge is shared 
and distributed as much as possible. For this reason, we are offering financial 
assistance for up to 20 landholders from the Southern Gulf regional area to attend 
the conference. 

Up to 10 young in the grazing industry (25 years and under) will receive a 
contribution of $1000 each to put toward their trip and up to 10 landholders or 
managers who attend will also receive $800 each.  

Eligible candidates for each category are encouraged to contact the offices of 
Southern Gulf NRM as soon as possible to ensure they do not miss out on this 
opportunity.  

For more information candidates can visit our social media platforms or website or 
can simply contact our friendly team at any time.  
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Available for Interview:  
Geoff Penton, CEO Southern Gulf NRM  
p. 07 4743 1888 e. ceo@southerngulf.com.au  
 
 
Media Contact:    
Tamara Beacroft, Communications Coordinator, Southern Gulf NRM  
p. 07 4743 1888 e. tamara.beacroft@southerngulf.com.au  
 
 

For further reference please find below an informative flyer which outlines the 

campaign.  

 
Southern Gulf is the Natural Resource Management organisation for the Southern Gulf 
region of northwest Queensland. We work with the community to deliver projects that 
improve and protect our region’s natural resources and to maintain the prosperity of 
industries that rely on these. The Southern Gulf water catchment region includes all 
the land whose creeks and rivers run into the southern Gulf of Carpentaria. This 
encompasses an area of 215,000km square2.  
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